
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
19 December 2019 

 
 

The Chief Executive Officer 
Barcaldine Regional Council 
PO Box 191 
BARCALDINE QLD 4725 
 

Attention:  Mr Brett Walsh 
  Deputy Chief Executive Officer 
 
Dear Mr Walsh 
 
MATERIAL CHANGE OF USE FOR A PROPOSED PUBLIC UTILITY 
(POWER STATION AND ASSOCIATED INFRASTRUCTURE), 
ENVIRONMENTALLY RELEVANT ACTIVITIES AND HAZARDOUS 
CHEMICAL FACILITY AT MONKLANDS ROAD, HOBARTVILLE  
 
Please find attached the application for the proposed Galilee Power Station located on land 
described as Lot 2 on SP136836.  To assist Council with the consideration and assessment 
of the Planning Application we have included the following information; 
 
1. IDAS Form 1 
2. EA Application Form 
3. Town Planning Report with Appendices 
4. Air Quality Assessment Report 
5. Acoustic Assessment 
6. Fauna Assessment 
7. Traffic Assessment Report 
7. Preliminary Hazard Assessment 
8 Proposal plans 
 
As discussed, please confirm the application fee at your earliest convenience. 
 
We look forward to your consideration of the application.  Please do not hesitate to contact 
the undersigned to discuss any details on 0400 585 937. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

 
 
Cameron Feltham 
Director 

 


	Cameron Feltham

